
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

14th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 2 trip to Cineworld – Wednesday 13th November 

 

On Wednesday 13th November 2024, children in Year 2 will be visiting Cineworld, in Milton Keynes to watch ‘Inside out 2’, 
as part of World Kindness Day. As a school, we are committed to fostering the wellbeing of our children. One of the 

approaches we use is the ‘colour monsters’ to help children understand and express their emotions. The animation reflects 

on the emotions through colours, which will be a familiar concept for them.   

 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9:10 am and returning to school for lunch at 12:30pm. Your child will need to 

be in full school uniform with suitable footwear and a waterproof coat. 

 

Children will be having popcorn and squash during the movie. If your child has any allergies, please speak to their class 

teacher. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the cost of the trip, in line with our Governors charging policy. 

However, if the cost for the trip is not met through voluntary contributions, we may have to cancel the trip.   

 

Please give your consent and make your payment via MCAS in ‘Trips’ to allow your child to participate by Thursday 7th 

November.  If you are unable to pay for the trip, please speak to the school office. 

 

Parent helpers are welcome, if you are free to support, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask a member of the Year 2 team.   

 

Thank you 

 

Kind regards   

 

Year 2 Team 

 


